
 
From: Ludwick, John J. [mailto:jjl@bry.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 3:09 PM 
To: Dennis Roberts; Steven Roeder; James Harader; Dolores Gough 

Cc: Boston, Robert E. 
Subject: Comments on BPS 

In my opinion the District can not receive adequate information to form BPS without first meeting 
with industry and their representatives to discuss what the baseline period equipment is.  A 
blanket request for information will only create confusion and the submittal of information that can 
only be applied to a single company.  Once the District understands the difference not only 
between industrial types, but the differences within the same industry, can the District begin 
receiving adequate information to form an achievable and economical BPS. 
 
 

Thank you, 

  

John Ludwick 
Regulatory Compliance Specialist 

Berry Petroleum Company 

5201 Truxtun Avenue 

Bakersfield, CA.  93309 

Phone:  (661) 616-3807 

Cell:      (661) 703-2920  

Fax:      (661) 616-3892 
 


